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Why my grandparents are important to me

Grandparents’ Day is coming 
up on September 10, 

2023. This is a day when 
people of different generations, 
like grandparents and their 
grandchildren, are encouraged 
to connect. We invite you to use 
this form to write down your 
thoughts about one or more of 
your grandparents—or any 
special older people in your life. 
You can also share this form 
with them. They may enjoy 
knowing what you have to say! 
We would also love to read 
what you write and see your 
artwork. To share your 
thoughts and drawing with us, 
ask an adult to email your form 
to hello@theweekjunior.com. 
Extra forms can be found at 
theweekjunior.com/activities. 
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In honor of Grandparents’ Day, explain why your grandparents are important to you.
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If you could describe your grandparents in three words, which words would you choose? 
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What is your favorite memory of being with your grandparents? 
�
�
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Draw a picture of you with your grandparents. 

By submitting this form, you give The Week Junior consent to print it in the magazine and online. Get your parent/guardian’s permission before sending anything to us. 




